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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 22, 1975

*1  The Honorable Jack Q. Gerrald
Horry County Auditor
Horry County Courthouse
Conway, South Carolina 29526

Dear Mr. Gerrald:
Thank you for your letter of January 6, 1975, inquiring if it is legal for courthouse office space to be taken for a federal
office.

I know of no statute which prohibits this procedure and the research of this Office has not revealed any such authority.
The assignment of space in the courthouse is, in my opinion, left to those in charge of the courthouse on a county level,
and in the absence of a showing of an abuse of authority or a contrary statute, I think that the matter rests solely in
their discretion.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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